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The City of El Paso Environmental Services is continuing to provide solid 

waste collection services. 

 

Customers are encouraged to take their bins out on their scheduled 

collection day. Customers may also continue to utilize solid waste 

disposal services offered at the Citizen Collection Stations and the 

Greater El Paso Landfill. These facilities remain open to the public. 

 

In response to COVID-19, the Environmental Services Department is 

suspending walk-in services at its administration office, 7968 San Paulo, 

until further notice. 

 

For more information, customers may visit elpasotexas.gov/esd or call 

(915) 212-6000. 
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